
VLB ARRAY MEMO No. sss
JUNE 25, 1984

TO: VLB A MEMBERS 
PROM: BUCK PEERY

SUBJECT: CONF./SITE MEETING 840620

PRESENT: BENSON, BRDNDAGE, CRANE, HOGG, HVATUM, TEMPLE, WALKER, PEERY

D. HOGG ADVISED TO AT THE JPL EQUIPMENT FOR WATOR VAPOR TESTS IN HAWAII 
WILL PROBABLY BE AVAILABLE BY THE END OF SEPTEMBER. HE IS PROCEEDING 
TO CONTACT APPROPRIATE PEOPLE IN HAWAII RELATIVE TO THESE TESTS.

B. BKUNDAGE GAVE A BRIEF REVIEW OF RFI TESTS MADE BY THE PEOPLE AT 
HAYSTACK. THE RESULTS ARE VERY DISCOURAGING. HE WILL PREPARE A MEMO, 
WHICH WILL GIVE A COMPLETE SUMMARY OF THE TEST DATA RECEIVED AND THE 
NTIA STUDY, FOR DISTRIBUTION. THE PLANS ARE TO SEND THE NRAO RFI 
TRAILER TO HAYSTACK AFTER TOE IOWA SITE SURVEY.

THE NRAO RFI TRAILER HAS BEEN MOVED TO THE PIE TOWN SITE TO MAKE THE 
SURVEY THERE.

REQUEST FOR THE TITLE TO PROPERTY AT THE PIE TOWN SITE IS MOVING ALONG. 
WE UNDERSTAND THERE ARE SOME MINOR TECHNICAL QUESTIONS COMING.

A LETTER TO LOS ALAMOS HAS BEEN WRITTEN AND IS BEING EDITED BEFORE 
MAILING.

THE SEARCH FOR AN A/E FOR THE SITES AND AOC IS PROCEEDING.

DISCUSSIONS WITO NMIMT AS TO THE LOCATION OF THE AOC ARE GOINS WELL.

REQUIREMENTS FOR THE SITE CONTROL BUILDINC ARE COMING IN. WE APPEAR 
TO BE CLOSE TO FINALIZING THESE REQUIREMENTS.

NOTHING NEW ON THE ISLAND OF ST. CROIX AS A POSSIBLE SITE.

STATUS OF OTHER SITES AS PREVIOUSLY REPORTED.


